
From: Betsy Hossenlopp <BetsyHossenlopp@scsenate.gov>
To: ALLUSERSALLUSERS@sclpits.local

Date: 2/13/2018 12:16:30 PM
Subject: Annual SC Legislative Blood Drive

Wednesday February 14th we will be hosting the annual SC Legislative Blood Drive in the State House 1st floor lobby.. 
Reminder for the participants to eat a meal and increase your daily fluid intake daily prior to donating blood. If you 
have not registered to donate blood you are still welcome to donate. Visit the 1st floor lobby of the State House 
between 10am-3pm.
 
On Wednesday February 14th you have the option to complete a Rapid Pass.( the Rapid Pass can only be completed 
on the blood donation day) This offers donors a way to complete their pre-reading and donation questions online. 
Reducing time spent completing the paperwork. This process can be completed using a desktop or laptop computer 
not a mobile device. You may print the pass or e-mail to yourself and show it on your mobile device!
redcrossblood.org/RapidPass
 
Thanks to everyone who has offered to donate blood on Valentine’s Day
 
Nurse Betsy
 
 
Betsy Hossenlopp BSN.RN.
South Carolina State Senate
Legislative Health Services Director
Gressette Senate Building
P.O. BOX 142
Columbia, SC 29202
Office 803-212-6175
Cell 803-223-4376
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